
 

 

 

 
 

To:  All IEHP Providers 

From:  IEHP - Provider Communication  

Date:  January 29, 2025  

Subject: Available Online! Winter 2025 Provider Newsletter - Heartbeat  

 

We are pleased to announce that the Winter 2025 Heartbeat Provider Newsletter is now available online!  

 

Heartbeat aims to keep our providers informed about health plan benefits, important updates, provider 

incentives, and provide valuable health and wellness information including best practices for controlling blood 

pressure, how to overcome barriers in health care and much more!  

 

You can access the Winter 2025 Heartbeat newsletter, and past newsletters, by clicking here or by visiting 

www.providerservices.iehp.org > News & Updates > Heartbeat Newsletter 

 

 

If you have any questions, please contact the IEHP Provider Call Center at (909) 890-2054, (866) 223-4347 

or email ProviderServices@iehp.org 

 

All IEHP communications can be found at: www.providerservices.iehp.org > News and Updates > Notices 
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https://www.providerservices.iehp.org/content/dam/provider-services-rd/en/documents/providers/plan-updates/newsletters/the-heartbeat/2025/Heartbeat%2038%20-%20Winter%202025.pdf

